
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 

DATE:   December 2016 

ITEM:  OB 1 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair  

SUBJECT: Fundraising Letter 
 

Due to my illness in early November and the demands of my recovery, the fall fundraising letter was 
delayed.  There has been some discussion if we should discontinue the fall letter as income has proven 
better from the spring mailing. 

 

Attached is the finalized fall letter.  I would like the Board’s input if we should proceed with mailing. 

 

Estimated cost for the mailing, including postage, is about $1,000.  Turn around from approval to mailout 
is about 1 week. 
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